

## **Bourne End Academy**

Headteacher: Ms L Cowley
New Road Bourne End
Buckinghamshire SL8 5BW
T: 01628 819022

F: 01628 810689

E: beaoffice@E-ACT.org.uk www.bourneendacademy.e-act.org.uk

9th July 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

## Transition week and PGL residential

## **Transition week**

I would like to take this opportunity to recognise the enthusiasm our new intake of year 12's showed this week.

The focus of this week was to prepare for the transition to KS5 studies and every student who attended did so brilliantly.

To ensure you have an idea of the preparation expected for September please do ask your child to show you their MS Teams transition activities, especially the examples of super-curricular activities.

In addition to attending taster lessons, I have presented your child with three exceptional extra-curricular opportunities for which I would encourage them to apply for. This includes taking part in the scholars programme with The Brilliant Club, this is an amazing opportunity for students intending to apply for a Russell Group university. A further two opportunities were offered where students would be offered mentoring and industry experiences, I would encourage all students who meet eligibility to apply for those.

## PGL residential 10<sup>th</sup>-12<sup>th</sup> September 2021

We have made a booking for a two-night residential to the <u>Marchants Hill</u> PGL site. We are looking forward to starting our academic year with this opportunity for the Sixth Form to complete team activities together and to get to know the Sixth Form team.

We have subsidised the cost of the trip to £145, this includes all meals, activities and transport. Please express your interest to attend by no later than the 6pm on the 11<sup>th</sup> of July using this <u>form</u>.

A small number of further subsidised places may be available upon request, however, this cannot be guaranteed due to the reduction that we have already applied for all students.

You can spread the cost over 2-3 payments if you wish, once you have expressed an interest to join the trip we can agree the payment schedule, if this is required and we will communicate next week with further details.

Yours faithfully

Mr Wajid Raja Assistant Headteacher



